
Overview LSC 12/11/2019 

HMP Ford:  

We need to find another willing member to be vetted to provide extra cover for the Saturday meeting if possible. (The meetings 

are well attended and attracting new members). 

Mark K now has access to attend and facilitate meetings at HMP Ford. Having been granted Standard Plus authorisation. 

Things are changing soon at Ford. DART will soon be opening during the evenings. Making it more likely to hold a second NA 

meeting in Ford early evening. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

HMP Lewes:  

Paul R and I have attended HMP Lewes on most occasions so far since starting the NA meeting on M wing. 

Also taking part in the “Stepping Stones” process too. 

As agreed last month: Paul & I visited the Forward Trust office and had a lengthy discussion about the way forward. Between us 

all, an outline was agreed. Hold the meeting during “free flow” in the Group room. Tuesday midday-ish. Up to 4 NA members to 

attend (2 vetted and 2 NA guests). This would open up the attendance to inmates from several different “Wings”.  However, we 

will have to have some training, then carry radios. The earliest that the radio training will be, towards the end of November or 

early December. 

On another note prison healthcare contracts across the whole prison estate will shortly be changing, meaning that the NHS will 

no longer have these contracts. In reality, prison healthcare seems to be heading towards being privatised. This may have an 

impact on us locally.  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Langford Centre, Bexhill. We now only have one monthly meeting. A combined Women’s and Men’s meeting.  

Babs T is the panel leader/secretary. 

 

Recovery Lighthouse, Worthing.  

 

Symposium to Medical Students Sussex University.  

This took place earlier today. As agreed by text. This was facilitated by Kat M   3 other NA members also attended and gave an 

NA presentation to several of these students. 

 

Royal Sussex County Hospital, Brighton. Wayne report. 

 

Pavilions Friday: Report. 

 

Website:   

Neil will post report to website. 

Expenses: Ford £24.37,  Web hosting £34.30, Total: £58.67 

 

Meeting lists:  

These are being updated by the printers and should be available for distribution at the next ASC 

Literature: Any panel leader/Secretary requiring literature should contact Mark K.  

 

My expenses: Ford £20.00, Printer ink £26.50,  Printer paper £3.99, Total: £50.49 

 

Our Next regular meeting:  7pm, Tuesday10th December, Friends Meeting House, Ship Street, Brighton BN1 1AF 

We are always looking for support on this committee. 

Thank you for allowing me to be of service. 

Steve L  

Contact: 

Mobile: 07838255113 

lsc@sussexna.org 

webservant@sussexna.org 

lindleystc@msn.com 
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